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From: Booker [mailto:booker7429@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2010 12:21 PM 
To: Madison, Steve 
Cc: Suzuki, Takako 
Subject: Commission Application - Myra Martin B~oker 

February 1 1,20 10 

Dear Councilman Madison: 

I wish to thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Code Enforcement Commission (CEC) 
and work with the Code Compliance Division. During my tenure, I feel that I have been 
successful in contributing to Pasadena's efforts to provide proactive and complaint-based code 
enforcement that ensures adherence to property maintenance standards and land use provisions 
of the Municipal Code. 

Despite my positive experiences on the CEC, I am requesting that you accept my resignation 
from this advisory body effective upon the City Council's approval of my appointment by you to 
the Transportation Advisory Commission (TAC). 

I look forward to this new opportunity to serve District 6 as a TAC Commissioner. As always, I 
will strive to be well-informed, open-minded, and hard-working in helping to advise the City 
Council concerning policies affecting the Pasadena's transportation system and to recommend 
short and long-range measures for its improvement. 

Sincerely, 

Myra Martin Booker, Ph.D 
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